18 September 2015
Dear Parent/Carer

Year 11 Parents’ Evening

I would like to take this opportunity to invite you to Year 11 Parents’ Evening on Tuesday, 3 November at 3.30pm – 6.30pm.

This evening will give you the opportunity to speak to Subject Teachers and Form Teachers regarding your child’s progress.  As this is the last parent’s evening students have before the GCSE exams start, parent’s attendance is of vital importance.

As you realise this is a very important evening I hope that you will be able to attend. For your son/daughter to be successful in school and reach their full potential it is important that both home and school work together in partnership.  

Yours sincerely
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Mrs C Hardman

Pastoral and Academic Leader for Year 11

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

Name of Student: ____________________________ Form: _____________

I will/will not be able to attend Parents’ Evening on Tuesday 3 November.

Signature:__________________________________ Date______________

Parent/Carer

Please return to your child’s Form Teacher as soon as possible.
